












 

The Week Ahead 
 

Monday, August 31 
1:00 pm  Sack Lunches - Room 1 
7:00 pm  Talleres de Oración y Vida - Room 5 
7:00 pm Marriage Encounter - Room 1 
 

Tuesday, September 1 
8:00 am  Staff Retreat - Offices Closed 
8:45 am Centering Prayer - Daily Chapel 
6:30 pm  Prayer Shawl Ministry - Room 1 
 

Wednesday, September 2 
8:30 am Our Lady of Perpetual Devotion - Church 
9:00 am CTK Seniors - Room - 1 
4:00 pm  Stew for Catholic Worker - CTY Center 
7:00 pm Readers Study - Room 3 
 
 

Thursday, September 3 
8:30 am  Adoration of Blessed Sacrament - Daily   
 Chapel 
6:30 pm YMAC - Jr., Sr. and College age students 
 - Youth Lounge 
7:00 pm  Pastoral Council Monthly Meeting - Office 
      Conference Room 
7:30 pm Al Anon - Room 2 
 

Friday, September 4 
8:30 am Divine Mercy Devotion 
 

Saturday, September 5 
 

Sunday, September 6 
7:00 am  K of C - Pancake Breakfast - Community 
 Center 
1:30 pm Misa en Español  
 
 

Friday, September 11 
7:30 am Golf Tournament - Spanish Trails 
 

Sunday, September 20 
7:00 am San Lorenzo Fiesta - Church and Courtyard 
 

Saturday, September 19 
7:00 am Parking Lot Sale - Parking Lot 
 

Saturday, October 17 
7:00 am Pumpkin Patch - Courtyard 
 

Saturday, November 21 
6:00 pm Annual Auction - Gymnasium 

If you wish to donate money for flowers in memory or in celebration of loved ones.  DONATIONS MUST BE FOR WEEKEND LITURGIES. 

           C  T  K     A  L  T  A  R    F  L  O  W  E  R     D  O  N  A  T  I  O  N 
 

  Name of donor: ______________________________________________________ Phone #: ________________________ 
 

   

  Name to be honored: _____________________________________________________   Memory or Celebration  (circle one) 

   

  Date for flowers to be displayed:  ________________________________  Alternate  Date: ___________________________ 
 

 

We can only accept 3 names per weekend.  
Please select an alternate date in case 1st choice is unavailable.  

 A donation of $25 & 2 weeks notice is requested.  
If less than 2 weeks, please bring your request to the office to ensure availability. 

LITURGY CORNER 
The summer is hopefully a time for many to kick 

back and relax a bit. This is true, to a small extent 
for those of us who work in “liturgy” but liturgy 
never really takes a holiday and there are always 
things to be attended to in preparation for future 
services and in making sure there are enough 
volunteers for each mass to make things run as 
smoothly as possible. 

 
VOLUNTEERS … are always needed in each of 

the areas of liturgical ministry. If anyone is 
interested in being a READER, EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTER, HOSPITALITY PERSON, MASS OR 
TABLE COORDINATOR, MUSICIAN, SOUND/
LIGHTING TECH, ENVIRONMENT & FLOWER 
COORDINATOR, BREAD BAKER, or member of 
the MARTHA/MARY GUILD that helps out with the 
altar linens, please contact Mary Ryan in the 
Liturgy Office at (702) 871-1904. 
 

BREAD BAKERS 
 

We are in need of bread bakers to make bread for 
the liturgies.  For those of you who might not be 
able to commit to attending a certain liturgy, you 
might consider this ministry.  If you are interested 
please call Kay Dunegan at (702) 362-8490 
 

FLOWER ARRANGER / COORDINATOR 
Our wonderful flower coordinator Eva Iwafuchi will 
be stepping down at the end of December.  We 
are looking for a person or persons who have 
experience and knowledge in arranging flowers.  
We would like to have you work with Eva during 
the Fall months to become acquainted with the 
church and our needs and then assume the role of 
coordinator in January 2016. 
If you are interested, please contact Mary Ryan in 
the Liturgy Office at (702) 871-1904 for further 
information. 



Inspirations Gift Store 
Christ the King Catholic 

Community 
 Come by Inspirations after mass 
this weekend and check out the 
display with items for Pope 
Francis.  We have several other 
devotions such as Divine Mercy & 
Our Lady of Guadalupe. Search 
our "Wall of Crucifixes & Crosses" 
for a special addition to your home 
or as a gift.   
Speaking of gifts...maybe you 
need a rosary or piece of religious 
jewelry for someone special or 
something for a special occasion 
such as baptism or birthday.  Stop 
in and check us out … or just to 
say "hi." 

 
OPEN AFTER ALL WEEKEND MASSES 

 
Volunteers are needed for our Gift Store on the weekends. 
This will only take about a half an hour to 45 minutes of 
your time after your mass. We would also like to staff the 
store a few mornings during the week. Come join us and 
have some fun meeting new people and helping our 
customers  find just the right gift for their special occasion 
or loved one.  
 
Call the parish office to leave your name and phone 
number. You will be contacted by the volunteer coordinator 
regarding all the details.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 For more information please contact Maureen at (702) 364-8411, 

Rob Walsh at (702) 474-4660 or Heda Taormina at (702) 235-7329 

You can pick up your 
auction raffle tickets after 
Mass on Sunday at the 
table in the Gathering 
Space or stop by the 

office during the week. 

Car 
Liquor 

Jewelry 
Art Work 

Concert Tickets 
Household Items 

Musical Instruments 
Weekend Get-Aways 

Vacation Tour Packages 
Fully Decorated Christmas Trees 

New Items Suitable for Gift Baskets 
Gift Certificates from Restaurants & Services 

For more information please contact 
Rob Walsh at (702) 474-4660 



Middle 
School  

Youth Ministry 
—————— 
Jason Ealy 
Youth Minister 
ythmin@ctkccnv.org 
 

Beth Thompson 
Director of Christian Formation 
betht@ctkccnv.org 

Explore Calendar 
All classes are on Tuesday nights 

 
Registration started July 7 
See Robyn in the Religious Ed  
office in the Main Offices. 
 

High School Happenin’s 

 

If your Middle School Aged student 
needs either/both First Communion or 
Baptism…. This is the program they 

need to be in to receive these  
sacraments! 

 

 

Jason Ealy - Director of Youth Ministry 
871-1904 x 291       ythmin@ctkccnv.org 

Join us on  
Facebook - CTK Youth LV 
Instagram - CTKYouthLV 
Twitter - CTKYouthLV 

YMAC 
(Youth Ministry After Confirmation) 

Thursdays  
6:30pm - 8pm  

in the Youth Lounge 
For all juniors, seniors,  

college-age students. 
We meet every Thursday  

 

Confirmation Registration 
Started July 7 

 
If you were in Conf. I last year 
you will need to re-register for 

Conf. II 
 

Conf. I - you must be 9th grade 
or higher to enter 

Conf. II - you must have 
attended Conf. I in a previous 

year 
 

See Robyn in the Religious Ed 
Offices. 

We are looking for help with all  
areas of Youth Ministry. 

Confirmation (High School) 
Middle School 

Elementary 
Adults 

 
Please contact Jason Ealy if you 
feel like you are being called by 

God to work with our youth. 

 
Registration for  

Middle School  
Religious Ed. 

2015/2016 is open. 
 

See Robyn in the Religious Ed 
Office  Mon-Thursday  

8am-4pm 
Closed for lunch 12-1 

 



 

Adult Confirmation 
First Class 

Thursday, October 1; 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm 
Room 1 in the Activity Center 

 
Requirements: 
 
• Adults who are age 18 and above 
• Adults who have been baptized in the Roman 

Catholic Faith 
• Adults who are attending Christ the King  
 

If you are not registered, please stop by the Parish 
Office during regular business hours to register. 

 
Monday - Thursday  

8:00 am to 4:00 pm (closed 12-1:00 pm) 

Christian Formation  
 

Beth Thompson 
871-1904 

betht@ctkccnv.org  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you think you would 
like to become Catholic, 
or if you would just like 
to learn about 
Catholicism, we offer 
weekly opportunities to 
learn about the Catholic 
faith.  These informal 
gatherings for coffee 
and conversation are 
held 7:00 pm each 
Thursday (except major 
holidays) in Room 5 of 
the Activity Center.  If, 
due to your schedule, 
you can’t join us at our 
regular Thursday night 
sessions, please call the 
parish office at (702) 
871-1904 and leave 
your name and phone 
number.  We will do our 
best to accommodate 
you.  Please contact 
Beth Thompson at 
(702) 871-1904 ext. 230 
if you have any 
questions.     
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact our office 
for information. 

 
(702) 871-1904 
ext. 230 or 232 

 
No Baptisms may be 

scheduled until sessions and 
requirements are completed.   

Elementary 
Religious Education 

 

 Tuesday, July 7th through Thursday, 
September 10, 2015 

 

Registration Hours 
Religious Ed Office Hours M-Thurs  

8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
(Closed 12-1:00 pm) 

♦ Family must be registered at 
Christ the King 

♦ Family must be worshipping at 
Christ the King at our weekend 
liturgy 

♦ Past due balances from the 
previous year must be paid prior to 
registering 

 

If you have any questions please 
contact Robyn in the Religious Ed 
Office at (702) 871-1904 ext. 232 

Religious Education Grades 1-5 
First Communion 

Baptism of older children 
How do I enroll my child? 

Elementary Registration for 2015/16 year 
Grades 1-5 in the Religious Ed Office  

M-TH  8-4:00 pm - Closed from 12-1:00 pm 
A BAPTISM CERTIFICATE is required for 

each child being registered. 
  

REQUIREMENTS: 
  

• • Family must be registered at Christ the King 
• • Family must be worshipping at Christ the King at 

our weekend liturgy 
• • Past due balances from the previous Religious 

Education year must be paid prior to registering 
  

When are classes held? 
  

Classes are held on Wednesdays at either 4:00 or 
6:00 pm 
  
SACRAMENTS 
  

(1st Communion, Baptism) 
  

REQUIREMENTS: 
  

• • Same as for Religious Education Registration 
plus: 

• • Child is in second grade or above 
• • Child is enrolled in and attending weekly age-

level Religious Education classes on a regular 
basis 

• • Unbaptized children must attend one full year of 
Religious Education first 

Our sacrament preparation is a family preparation 
process that requires the participation of the child and 
a parent or guardian in monthly sessions.   

 

 
 

Please remember to recycle your 
old cell phones, ink and toner 

cartridges with us weekly when 
you attend mass. 

 
Collection containers are in the 
Gathering Space of the Church 

and in the North and South 
entrances of our Activity Center 

 
You can also drop them off 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 am to 4:00 pm (closed 12-1pm) 

in the Parish Office 

 
RCIA - Non Catholic Inquiry 

will NOT meet over the 
summer months. 

 
Please mark your calendar for 

 

Thursday, September 10th 
and plan to attend a 

reception for all those 
individuals who are 

interested in becoming 
Catholic. 


